PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS MARCH 20, 1968

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P. M. in the absence of Chairman Douglas Peterson.

Nominations for the position of vice-chairman and secretary were opened. Sam Erb was elected vice-chairman and Alva Putnam was elected secretary.

Minutes of the February meeting were read and approved.

Discussion of the meeting centered around the proposed community center. An attempt will be made to contact Commissioner Gene Colegrove inorder that the county budget committee might be approached for a possible grant for the community center building.

The possibility of forming a Parks and Recreation district within the boundaries of school district 17-C was also discussed. There appeared to be considerable interest towards obtaining the necessary signatures to place the measure on the November ballot, but no specific action was taken.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 P. M.

Sam Erb, Vice-Chairman

ATTEST:

Alva Putnam Secretary